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October 21, 2013 E-File  
 
National Energy Board 
444 7th Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB  T2P 0X8 
 
Attention: Ms. Sheri Young, Secretary 
 
Dear Madam: 
 
Re:      Enbridge Pipelines Inc. (“Enbridge”) Line 3 Replacement Project,  

Application for Right of Entry pursuant to Section 104(2) of the National Energy 
Board Act  
Her Majesty the Queen in Right of the Province of Manitoba 
Tract 4034.99  NE 11-9-27-WPM 
File No. OF-Fac-Oil-E101-2013-09 01. 

 
Further to the Right of Entry Application filed by Enbridge as against Tract 4034.99, Her Majesty 
the Queen in Right of the Province of Manitoba, we write to advise that Enbridge is in receipt of 
the requisite approval to construct the Line 3 Replacement Project on the above noted lands. 
Accordingly, it is no longer necessary for the Board to adjudicate this Right of Entry Application. 
Enbridge therefore respectfully requests that they be withdrawn from the Board’s repository.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Elsa Kaus 
Regulatory Counsel 
 
 
 


